
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
26

th
 February 2019 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Wednesday 6

th
 March Rosie Wellesley will be visiting our school to talk about her latest 

book The Itchy-Saurus: The Dino with an itch that can’t be scratched. 
 
Rosie Wellesley studied at L’Ecole des Beaux in Aix en Provence and at the Ruskin School of 
Drawing and Fine Art in Oxford.  She received her postgraduate diploma from Prince’s School 
of Drawing in London.  She is the creator of the popular Hedgehog series.  Rosie lives and 
works as a medical doctor in East London. 
 
We are working with Linghams Booksellers in Heswall who will be organising book sales on 
this day.  If your child would like to order a book for Rosie to sign and dedicate to your child 
whilst she is here, please fill in and return the form below.  Please enclose the CORRECT 
cash or cheque.  Cheques should be made payable to Linghams Heswall Limited.  Closing 
date for orders is this Friday 1

st
 March. 

 
Rosie will be concentrating on her book titled The Itchy-Saurus, but if you would like to order 
any of her other books you may do so. 
 
Miss T Murphy 
English Lead 
 
_________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 
Child’s name ………………………………………………… Class …………… 
 
 
I would like to order:-  
 
The Itchy-Saurus: The Dino with an itch that can’t be scratched £6.99 

 
The Very Helpful Hedgehog £6.99 
 
Wide Awake Hedgehog £6.99 
 
The Very Hungry Hedgehog £6.99 
 
 
I enclose £……………………… 
 
Signed ……………………………………………………………………..Parent/Carer 
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